
The National Gas Company of Trinidad and Tobago Limited (NGC) advises that it will 

commence construction works on the first phase of its project to divert a segment of its 

existing 16-inch low-pressure pipeline located in Dock Road, Port-of-Spain. NGC’s 

16-inch pipeline project involves upgrading services of low-pressure customers by 

switching to a higher-pressure pipeline operating system.

A comprehensive traffic management plan has been developed in collaboration with the 

Trinidad and Tobago Police Service (TTPS). The plan will be implemented throughout the 

duration of the project. Every effort will be made to minimise inconvenience to the 

general public.

 

NGC wishes to assure you that all work will be conducted with public safety as its 

highest priority.

 

All activities will be conducted in accordance with NGC’s Environment, Safety and 

Security Policies and Procedures, as well as all applicable codes and standards. Should 

you have any concerns, please contact NGC’s Control Room at 800-4GAS (4427).

www.ngc.co.tt

Attention
General Public

Dates: Monday 11th – Friday 29th July 2022

Hours of Work: 7:00am to 5:00pm

Pipeline Works – Dock Road, POS


